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It is extremely alarming to read reports today that the Medical Board has put a doctor on notice
for retweeting Australian Conservatives Qld candidate Lyle Shelton. The Doctor didn’t even add a
comment, just a retweet!
ALL medical health professionals MUST be able to question and comment on extremely
controversial topics such as transgenderism. There is NO consensus in the medical field and
already there is evidence that if doctors have concerns about sterilizing and mutilating kids in the
name of hormone therapy or transitioning procedures, they will be silenced or stopped.
Please allow, open, honest and vigorous debate about such issues. Do not become a totalitarian
organisation that silences dissenters.
Yours Sincerely,
Kirralie Smith
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